
OFC Annual Meeting 9/13/17 
 
Present: Bob Brennan, Tim Glynn, Rob Kent, John Ferretti, Teri Freaso, Tom Dowd, John Fondacaro, 
Christopher McKeever, Joe Troffa, Steve DelGiorno, Sue Falvey, Elena Maresca-Robertson, John 
Grillo, Louise Mercer, Jeanne Sugrue, Dennis Mannarino, Sabine Hoskins, Gerry DiChiara. *Attached 
also please find sign in sheet showing other non-Board attendees.  
 
Meeting called to order at 7:30 by Bob Brennan. Bob's opening remarks herein.  
Motion made by Teri Freaso, second by Tim Glynn, to approve Gerry DiChiara as Parliamentarian, 
approved.  
Motion made by Joe Troffa, second by Tim Glynn, to approve the Minutes of Annual Meeting of 
9/16/16, approved.  
 
Committee Reports: 
A) Finance - Copy herein. Improving balance sheet and improved experience at OFC.   
B) Beach - Copy herein.  
C) Tennis - Copy herein. Some questions ensued about the pro court and flooding, making lesson 
times more convenient for adults, getting the kids tennis camp schedule out earlier for busy parents, 
condensing the Labor Day tournament from 3 to 2 days and perhaps spending a little more money on 
tennis in general.  
D) Membership - Copy herein. Discussion held regarding levels of membership and especially 
"honorary membership".  
E) Social - Copy herein 
F) Grounds - Copy herein 
G) House Beautification - Copy herein 
H) House - Copy herein 
I) Pavilion - Copy herein 
 
New Business: 
Motion made by Tim Glynn, second by Dick Clark, to accept the proposed slate of officers for 2018. 
Discussions ensued with non-Board members questioning how they can become Board members. 
Answer: They should make their intentions know to current Board members and perhaps volunteer to 
serve on different committees to show their interest. A notice will also be sent to all club members 
next year when the nominating committee is formed. Motion approved unanimously to accept slate of 
officers.  
Other new business: Many other good ideas came from different club members among them: 
qualifications for honorary membership and a quarterly newsletter(Norma/Teri). The Board will take 
these and others under consideration. Before closing the meeting, Bob Brennan reiterated the OFC 
no tipping policy, as it obviously creates favoritism.  
 
Motion made by Tim Glynn, second by Teri Freaso, to adjourn. Approved. Meeting adjourned 
9:12pm.  
 
Respectfully submitted by Christopher McKeever, OFC Secretary  
 






























































